

Our Ref.: JLL/CYBT/2024/C/146

30th January 2024

Notice to All Tenants at Cyberport

Dear Sir/Madam,

Cyberport - Security Measures in Cyberport

Please be advised that as the Chinese New Year holiday is fast approaching, you are kindly reminded to take appropriate security measures to your office and shop premises over the holiday period. Please find below the leaflet on "Office Security" & "Shop Security Recommendations" issued by the Hong Kong Police Force Crime Prevention Bureau for your reference.

Appendix I – Office Security













Wishing you all a happy Chinese New Year!

Thank you for your kind support to make Cyberport a better place. Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact our Customer Services hotline at 3166 3111.

Yours faithfully,

Cyberport Facilities Management Office

T: +852 3166 3111 facility@cyberport.hk



Welcome to use Cyberport Customer Service Portal! https://service.cyberport.hk/csp



